
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

County of Fresno Board of Supervisors 

 

 
 

The Fresno County Board of Supervisors  

wishes to express our deepest sympathy for  
 

Robert “Bob” Specht 
in whose memory we adjourned on 

July 9, 2024 

 

 

Robert impacted people throughout the community of Fresno 
with an open and kind heart.  

He will be remembered kindly and fondly. 
 

 

 
Chairman Nathan Magsig, District 5 Supervisor 
 
 
 

 Steve Brandau, District 2 Supervisor 
 

Vice-Chairman Buddy Mendes, District 4 Supervisor 

 
 
 

 Sal Quintero, District 3 Supervisor 

Brian Pacheco, District 1 Supervisor   
 


